
May 19, 2005 
 
 
I am writing to alert you of a very important rule change that is 
needed to improve the OTC marketplace. I am referring to SEC File No. 
4-500. Request for Rulemaking Regarding Member Records of "Short" 
Positions and Reporting and Public Dissemination of Aggregate Positions 
by Security. 
 
There is a crisis facing the OTC market today in the lack of short sale 
position reporting and disclosure for OTC issues. This lack of 
transparency regarding short selling in the OTC market allows 
fraudulent acts to go undiscovered and manipulative short sellers to 
hide. 
 
Regulators must fix the problem. Small issuers traded on the Pink 
Sheets and the OTCBB deserve the same transparency and regulatory 
oversight of short selling as those listed on Exchanges or NASDAQ. 
 
 
 
Voncille Savage 


